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Dear Preschool Program Administrators and Practitioners, 

This February 4th is the due date for the Winter Checkpoint for assessing preschool children with 
disabilities in Teaching Strategies Gold. Your efforts to complete interim measures for each child with an 
IEP ensures that at least two important activities can take place: 

• Teachers have benchmarks recorded to review progress and make instructional adjustments 
during the year 

• Administrators can monitor overall progress of children in their programs and offer support 
where it is needed 

The Early Childhood Special Education Program Specialists have committed to checking in with you to 
ensure that you have the resources and information needed to continue the excellent progress that has 
been made to reach 100% completion rates for children in your programs. Please let us know if we can 
be of further assistance. 

 

Wishing you a Happy New Year, 

 

Suzanne Perry 
Director Early Childhood Special Education 
Exceptional Student Services 
Arizona Department of Education 
ECSEInbox@azed.gov  
 
 
P.S. Don’t forget to join us at the Summit on February 24-25 for some amAZing PD opportunities! 
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